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INPEX Donates to the Indonesian Red Cross for immediate relief activities in 

Yogyakarta and Central Java 
 
Following the tragedy that struck the people of the Yogyakarta and Central Java, INPEX 
CORPORATION contributes an amount of USD 500,000 to the Indonesian Red Cross 
for immediate relief activities. 
 
The Management of the company expresses its sympathy to the families who have lost 
loved ones, suffered unimaginable injuries and lost their homes. 
 
As well as the donation to the Indonesian Red Cross, INPEX has contributed to the 
relief program organized by BPMIGAS. 
 
INPEX is engaged in petroleum exploration and production activities in Indonesia, such 
as our business of the offshore Mahakam Block in East Kalimantan.  In addition to 
such operations as the partner, INPEX is carrying out the petroleum operation as the 
operator for the Masela Block, offshore Timor Sea, East Indonesia. 
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